C72 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – October 20, 2021 CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] Velmar Development
Date: October-13-21 11:07:33 AM

From: Pall Badwal

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 7:29 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca @ vaughan.ca >; Maurizio Bevilacqua

- <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
- <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
- <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
- <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;

info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] Velmar Development

Good Morning Respected Councillors and Mayor,

I found out last night that the developer for the project on Velmar has bypassed the request to mediate with the residents of Weston Downs as agreed in the Council Meeting in May. Council needs to send a strong message to such developers. Just because you own a piece of property, you do not own the community. Please help the residents of Weston Downs and allow us to fight against this bully developer.

Respectfully,

Pall S Badwal